
 

 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 
 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Class X      Date : 16/01/2023 

According to CBSE Curriculum, internal assessments need to be conducted in 

diverse manner at different times to fulfill the objectives of the curriculum.   

In this context, you are informed that from 17th January 2023 to 21st January 

2023, the second internal assessment will be conducted for the students of 

Class X during the school timing and the obtained marks will be sent to the 

board.  

Therefore, students of Class X are requested to be present during the period of 

internal assessment i.e. 17th January 2023 to 21st January 2023.  

 

 

Principal 
 


